
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

January 17, 2018 

Property Owner 

<Address> 

<City>, <State> <Zip Code> 

RE: Notice of Filing an Application for Authorization from the California Public Utilities 

Commission to Construct the Egbert Switching Station Project 

Dear Property Owner: 

Enclosed is a Notice of Application for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for Pacific Gas and 

Electric Company’s (PG&E) Egbert Switching Station Project (formerly known as the Martin Bus 230 kV 

Extension Project), which is needed to improve transmission system reliability and ensure safe and reliable 

electric service to the San Francisco Peninsula. The notice contains information about the project as required by 

the California Public Utilities Commission. 

The California Public Utilities Commission requires that PG&E give this notice to all owners of land within 300 

feet of the proposed project. Please carefully review the attached notice for a description of the project.  

The Notice of Application for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity is scheduled to appear in the 
th thJanuary 18  and January 25  publications of the San Francisco Chronicle and will be posted in the area. In 

addition, a copy of the application is available for viewing at the following locations: 

PG&E Customer Center PG&E Customer Center 

2225 Folsom Street 275 Industrial Road 

San Francisco, California 94110 San Carlos, California 94070 

Hours of Operations Hours of Operations 

Monday through Friday 8:30 AM to 5:00 PM Monday through Friday 8:30 AM to 5:00 PM 

City of San Francisco Library City of Daly City Library 

380 Bacon Street 460 Martin Street 

San Francisco, California 94134 Daly City, California 94014 

Branch Hours Branch Hours 

Monday & Tuesday 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM Tuesday 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM 

Wednesday 12:00 AM to 8:00 PM Thursday 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM 

Thursday 10:00 AM to 7:00 PM 

Friday 1:00 PM to 6:00 PM 
Saturday 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM 

Sunday 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM 

If you have any questions concerning this project, please visit our website at: pge.com/egbert-project. You may 

also call the project information line at (800) 865-7040 (toll free) or send an email to 

EgbertSwitchingStationProject@pge.com for any inquiries.  

Sincerely, 

Brandon Liddell 

Senior Land Planner, PG&E 

Enclosure 
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